City of La Crosse Common Council /’,1,___6_ -
400 La Crosse St Y. “LA.LY Ll B\
La Crosse, W1 54601 ', ‘Q < /

~y RECENED

Fre
LA
i ]

i -« OCT 18 2018
October 12, 2018 - i

Dear City of La Crosse Common Council,

| am writing on behalf of the La Crosse Area Veterans Mentor Program, Inc. to support in favor
of the application for a Conditional Use Permit by the Tomah VA Medical Center allowing the
Community Living Arrangement at 3120 Farnam Street.

Our organization was founded on January 4, 2010 when the people of La Crosse collaborated to

address concerns for our Iraq and Afghanistan Veterans. LAVMP has since served hundreds of La
Crosse Veterans.

Rebuilding the lives of the Veterans struggling to reintegrate into society is not an easy task, but
our Veterans deserve to return to the communities they came from. LAVMP is excited to walk
alongside La Crosse Veterans in their journey home.

With over 20 active Veteran Mentors, our very own Veteran Treatment Court and nearly a

decade of experience, LAVMP stands ready to mentor and support the future residents of this
home the best we are able.

Please vote favorably on #18-1255 on December 13, 2018.

Sincerely,

am > /5%

Dustin Schultz,
Executive Director and Combat Veteran

212 6" Street North Office: 608.785.6420

Room 450 L AVM P Fax: 608.793.6508

lavmp@Ilacrossecounty.org
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